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PURCHASING SUMMARY
City of Maricopa
Purchasing Office

JOC Contract for Design and Construction Services
The Cooperative Purchasing Network Contract # R5148

In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative
Purchasing, it is recommended that The Cooperative Purchasing Network (TCPN) contract
#R5148 be utilized to contract for design and construction services for various projects that the
Maricopa Fire Department has scheduled for several of the fire stations.

The TCPN contract was competitively bid in 2012 and was awarded on April 1, 2012 and expires
on March 31, 2015. The Cooperative Purchasing Network (“TCPN”) assists public agencies and
non-profits reap the benefits of national leveraged pricing, with no cost to the member. The
contract documents were reviewed by the City of Maricopa Purchasing staff and it meets the City
Purchasing Code. This contract is with FCI Constructors, Inc., Phoenix, AZ

Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the
favorable pricing obtained by using the TCPN cooperative contract, it is recommended that the
design and construction services be contracted with FCI Constructors, Inc.

Respectfully submitted,
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Patricia A. LaCombe, CPPB
Purchasing Manager
October 7, 2014




